
Parish of Saffron Walden - Sharing God's love 
Minutes of a PCC meeting in St Mary’s Church  

following the APCM at approximately 12:30 p.m. on Sunday 22nd April 2018 

Present: Chairman: Rev’d Canon David Tomlinson, Rev’d Rachel Prior, Rev’d John Saxon, 
Rufus Barnes, David Birchall, Secretary: Lisa Brook, Gill Caswell, Hazel Colebrooke, Jenny 
Cottam, Richard Freeman, Chris Hall, Judith Hasler, Steve Hasler, Oli King, Jenny Kirkaldy 
Shawn Martin, Robin O’Neill, John Pickthorn, Noel Starr, Denis Tindley, Clifford Want 
and Matt Williamson (22) 

Apologies: Rev'd Paula Griffiths, Marisa Baltrock, Bron Ferland, Kevin Halsall, Martin 
Hugall, Chris Knight 

18/40. Welcome and apologies for absence 

All members present and especially newly appointed members were welcomed and 
apologies were received as above. 

18/41. Co-option of members 

Oli King was unanimously co-opted to the PCC.  

18/42. Welcoming of representatives from daughter churches 

Judith Hasler and Tracey Nicholls were welcomed as representatives of St James, 
Sewards End and St John, Little Walden, respectively. 

18/43. Election of lay member as vice chairman  

Denis Tindley was elected by acclamation as vice chairman of the PCC 

18/44. Appointment of secretary 

Lisa Brook was appointed by acclamation as secretary to the PCC. 

18/45. Appointment of treasurer 

David Birchall was appointed by acclamation as treasurer to the PCC. 

18/46. Appointment of electoral roll officer 

Cath Stuckey was appointed by acclamation as Electoral Roll Officer. 

18/47. Appointment of minister of home communion 

This PCC, meeting on 22 April 2018 unanimously approved that Lesley Lancaster, 
commended by the Rector should be authorised to assist with the distribution of 

the Holy Communion in accordance with the Administration of Communion 
Regulations 2015 for a period of 3 years. 

18/48. Next meeting: 7:45 p.m., 13th June 2018 in Parish Rooms 

18/49. Closing prayer 

 


